
 
 

 

 

     

 

 

13th February 2017 

 

Press Release 

Company Name PC Depot Corporation 

Representative Takahisa Nojima President

TSE 1 Code Number 7618 

Contact  Yuko Matsuo Director 

TEL 045-472-9838 

 

Regarding the Delayed Announcement of 3rd Quarter Results 
(fiscal year ending March 2017) 

 

Here, we would like to note the reason for the delay of the announcement of 3rd quarter results 

 (scheduled for the 9th of February but was postponed to the 13th of February).   

 

Note 

 

1. Reasons for the delay of announcement which was reported on 13th of February 

PC Depot had been preparing for the release of the financial report on the 9th of February. Ever since the problems 

concerning the cancellations of premium service memberships in August 2016, the number of cancellations has 

been increasing even more. Due to this, there has been an increase in the number of matters to be dealt with for 

the publication of the financial report, and therefore a greater amount of time was required for the reconfirmation of 

all facts and figures between our company and the audit.  

 

 

2. Future Plans 

The audited financial statements of the 3rd quarter results for the fiscal year ending March 2017 is scheduled to be 

within the deadline. We apologize for any inconveniences we may have caused to our shareholders, investors and 

those people concerned.  
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